
ACKNOWLEDGMENT

The Chairman referred to the value of the Joint Committee as a means of ensuring the lines of
communication and in improving relations between the two Councils.  Councillor Crighton thanked the
Deputy Chairman, Councillor Valerie Campbell for her work and the other committee members as a whole
and the staff of both councils for their input and support.


